
 

TriTech
 

TRITECH GROUP LIMITED 
 

 

 

 

(Company Registration No.: 200809330R) 

 

INCREASE IN TRADING ACTIVITY  

 

The Board of Directors of Tritech Group Limited (the “Company” and together with its subsidiaries, the 

“Group”) refers to the substantial increase in the trading volume of the Company’s shares today and wishes 

to announce that the Company is currently exploring potential acquisitions, investments and/or fund raising 

options available to the Group in relation to its water business.  

 

The Company wishes to highlight that there is no certainty that any transaction would result from the 

foregoing.  

 

The Company will make further announcements as and when necessary or appropriate.  

 

In the meantime, shareholders are advised to exercise caution in relation to trading in the Company’s 

shares. Shareholders should consult their stock brokers, bank managers, solicitor or other professional 

advisors if they have any doubt about the actions they should take. 

 

 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
Wang Xiaoning 
Managing Director  
 
9 April 2014 
 
 
This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the 
Company’s sponsor, PrimePartners Corporate Finance Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”) for compliance with the 
relevant rules of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”). The Sponsor has not 
independently verified the contents of this announcement.  
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or 
opinions made or reports contained in this announcement.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Mark Liew, Managing Director, Corporate Finance, at 20 Cecil 
Street, #21-02 Equity Plaza, Singapore 049705, telephone (65) 6229 8088.  

 


